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DearM~ NtJ I

Petition received by the Queensland Legislative Assembly No 373-04

I refer to your letter of the 6th October and the petition lodged with the Queensland
Legislative Assembly on the 20th September 2004 by the Member for Currumbin,
concerning future use of the Coolangatta Special School site.

Mr Neil Laurie
The Clerk of the Parliament
Parliament House
George Street
BRISBANE QLD 4000

I am responding to individual petitioners advising them that the future of the site will
be dealt with through the Government's normal asset management processes.

The reply also indicates that the process will consider the views of all stakeholders,
including those of the community.

Please contact Mr Paul Dore, Assistant Director, Facilities Services Branch on
telephone (07) 3247 3979, should you require any further information.

Your%1incerely

Anna Bliah MP
Minister for Educat~on ankl
Minister for the Art~

Ref: 04/90489


